95

411 Brixton Avenue
St. Lembert, ¥.Q.
Hovember 5, 1963

Dear Hr, Maelean,

Thank-you for your letier of November 2 and for the reports.
Yes, Comet 19G3e (Pereyra) was bright when discovered, but became
faint very rééiéiy, and is now around mpgnitude 13, I did not
sce it myself, and since it is se faint, I am not sending out an
announcenent.

Best regards, and goed observing,

P

Jinm Low
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